To: Subject: **Records Department** 

[EXTERNAL] objection to the development DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear council

My name is I

I am writing to formally lodge an objection to the proposed development of an organic waste station at the address mentioned above.

The direction of Lidcombe to strathfield is crowded for 365 days, and traffic on parramatta road is often clogged. If the garbage station is set up in lidcombe, the traffic congestion will become more and more serious. lidcombe is getting better and better, and the prices are there for all to see.

it will affect seriously and directly to our community health.

Please do good plan for our community.

As you know, we already have cemeteries. If we add one more refuse collection station, where will our society go? The right decision will make our community better and better.

thanks